
From:  <info@miabuma.nl> 
Sent: mercredi 15 avril 2020 14:18 
To: SANTE NGT STUDY 
Cc:  (SANTE);  (SANTE);  

 
Subject: RE: Targeted stakeholder consultation on  new genomic techniques  
 
Dear ,  
 
Thank you so much for your quick response after that  informed you about AIPH�s 
kind request.  
 
AIPH is very pleased to learn the EU Commission DG Health and Food Safety agreed to include AIPH to 
the stakeholder consultation process on new genomic techniques. 
Please, would you be so kind to send the invitation to the online survey and the pdf-version of the 
questionnaire to the email address : info@miabuma.nl ? 
 
Thanking you in advance,  
 
kind regards, 
on behalf of AIPH, 
 

 
 

 
Mia Buma Advies 
 
M   E  info@miabuma.nl W  www.aiph.org W  www.agrinetwork.nl 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Van: SANTE-NGT-STUDY@ec.europa.eu <SANTE-NGT-STUDY@ec.europa.eu>  
Verzonden: woensdag 15 april 2020 09:52 
Aan: info@miabuma.nl 
CC: @ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu 
Onderwerp: Targeted stakeholder consultation on new genomic techniques  
 
Dear , 
 
We have been informed by  from the Dutch Permanent Representation to the EU 
of your interest to participate in our targeted stakeholder consultation on new genomic techniques.  
 
For your information, the objective of this consultation is to gather information and data to feed into the 
Commission's  study on the status of new genomic techniques.  The consultation targets EU-level 
stakeholder organisations that could be directly or indirectly impacted and/or have potential interest in 
new genomic techniques. The list of consulted stakeholder organisations has been published on the 
Commission website (https://ec.europa.eu/food/plant/gmo/modern biotech/new-genomic-
techniques en).  
 
We understand that AIPH has members from EU countries, as well as from non-EU countries. We agree 
to include AIPH to the consultation process provided you liaise with the EU-based members in order to 
represent EU-level interests. Please note the non-EU countries are outside the scope of the consultation. 
You would have to indicate in the submission all members/associations that contribute to your reply.  
 
Please note that the questionnaire is designed for a single contribution per stakeholder, meaning that 
AIPH will be responsible to gather and summarise in one questionnaire all contributions from its EU 
members. The online survey is already open and you would have time to complete it until the 15th of 
May. 
 
If you are still interested to participate, please let us know by today a contact person and email address 
where we can send the invitation to the online survey. We will also send you the pdf-version of the 
questionnaire. 
 
Finally, please find attached a privacy statement for the protection of personal data, which explains how 
we treat your personal data and contains useful information relating to it. 
 
Best wishes and thank you for your interest on the consultation 
 

 

 
 

  

 
European Commission 
DG Health and Food Safety 
Unit E3 � Biotechnology 
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